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January 19, 1968

Mr. William A. Bonnet

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
P. O. Box 580

Honolulu, Hawaii 96809

Dear Bill:

I am glad that you have been able to get the schedule for
the survey straightened out. Though the Ralik Ratuk is far from a
luxury liner it will serve our purpose and allow us to keep our

schedule. I presume they will be able to follow our schedule which

included Utirik and Jaluit.

You asked about security status for Dr. C. F. Demoise, he
has none but Dr. Paglia has a "Q" clearance (LA-7133-WA-NY-CA). I
do not see any need to have our orders here but will obtain them

from you on our arrival. Thanks for the information on the immuni-

zation requirements and the new airline.

I will be arriving on February 19th at 4:30 p.m., Honolulu
time on United Airlines Flight #21. If there is a small refrigerator
in our room at the Edgewater, we can probably keep our biological

materials there rather than at Hickum. Will appreciate use of a
vehicle.

We plan on shipping the medical boxes via air around the
end of next week (Jan. 25-26). Will let you know definitely later.
Have not yet heard from Redstone about our entrance authorizations

but assume we will hear soon.

Thanks for all your help and looking forward to seeing
you in February.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Conard, M.D.

RAC: jr

cc: Mr. F. Granich
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